
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Term:  Portchester               Term 2  2024-2025              Topic: Toys 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

English 
This term we have worked on the story 

‘Albert Le Blanc. This story explores how 

our bodies do not always express our 

emotions how we may expect. Albert’s 

friends thought he was sad but in fact, 

that is just how he looks and inside, he is 

happy. We noticed that in the story, there 

are characters from other books we know 

such as Noddy, Kipper and Percy the Park 

keeper. We scanned QR codes to 

explore these stories. 

Maths 
We have been working on 2d and 3d 

shapes through play such as guessing the 

shape and building pictures and even a 

3D robot! We were able to name the 

parts of our robots using a vocabulary 

mat to help us. 

Cooking 
Thank you again Stef for organising our 

class Christmas dinner. We all helped with 

peeling, cutting and roasting.  As it was 

such a success, we look forward to doing 

it again next year! 

Out and About 
This term we have been busy shopping 

not only for our cooking ingredients but 

also for our class secret Santa event. We 

had a fantastic time shopping for our 

friends at B&M. We were also lucky 

enough to watch The Snow Queen 

performance at Reading Rep Theatre. It 

was a fantastic show and we all enjoyed 

it! 

Portchester Café 
Thank you so much for coming to 

Portchester’s Christmas Café. It was an 

amazing event and enjoyed by all. We 

look forward to seeing you all for the next 

event. Happy Christmas and happy 

holidays!  

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th December 2024 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 


